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We’d like to express our support for HB3372.  

We have been market gardening on the Oregon coast for over 50 years and know 

the importance of providing healthy food for our community. We have sold to local 

families, at farmers markets and to restaurants.  

By passing this bill it will allow more small farms to support themselves while offering 

produce locally and is a best use of well water. 

We encourage the passing of this bill. 

Sincerely, 

Hugh and Janet Rackleff 

Ortolan Gardens 

Yachats, OR 


